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Visit ZONTA on the 
web  

Explore the District 
website for current 

information 
 

www.zontadistrict22.org  

Read about the Inter-
national Service pro-
jects  on the ZI web-

site 
 www.zonta.org  

COMING EVENTS 

SUNDAY 10 JULY  PRE-FAIR FASHION 
SALE FROM 1PM — 4PM  
at  33 Sisley St, St Lucia  
 
MONDAY 11 JULY 2011  
Dinner meeting  at 7pm at USC  
 
SATURDAY 16 JULY 2011 
31st Annual Zonta Fair 8.30AM — 2PM 
Robertson Park, Indooroopilly 
 
WEDNESDAY 27 JULY AT 6PM 
Board meeting at Qld Newspapers 
 

MONDAY 8 AUGUST 2011  
Dinner meeting  at 7pm at USC  
 
WEDNESDAY 24 AUGUST AT 6PM 
Board meeting at Qld Newspapers 

An opportunity to experiment with  
new styles of fashion wear and 
receive advice from our fashion 

expert, Maggie 
At the Pre-Fair Fashion Sale 

 
HAVE YOU RETURNED ALL 

YOUR ART  
UNION TICKET BUTTS? 

All Art Union ticket butts, money and 
unsold tickets to be returned to  

Therese Murphy asap                      

Art Union now closed 

    10 July 10 July 10 July 10 July ————    PrePrePrePre----Fair Fashion SaleFair Fashion SaleFair Fashion SaleFair Fashion Sale    

Is this event in your diary?   Top designer brands  

available at bargain prices next Sunday at our  

Pre-Fair Fashion Sale.    Be sure to invite your friends 
and family to come to 33 Sisley St,  St Lucia from 

1pm – 4 pm.   

Entry is $5 — this includes champagne & nibbles! 



 
 

Our 2011-2012 Board has been installed and is now 
ready to plan the Club’s upcoming year’s activities. 
Our thanks have been extended to Bev Bellett, Area 
Director for joining us at our June meeting and un-
dertaking the installation process. 
 
At the last meeting we also heard from Salwa 
Marsh our successful applicant for the Jane M 
Klausman Award for this year and we were defi-
nitely impressed with the achievements and de-
meanour of this talented young lady. Gina has sub-
mitted Salwa as our nominee for consideration for 
the District JMK Award.  
 
With our Annual Fair just two weeks away, I know 
many of you are in the throes of much preparation, 
committed to ensuring the event is  a success.  Now 
we must keep our fingers crossed that the weather 
is kind to us and the crowds turn up to reward the 
level of industry being invested. 
 
The new Board has now had their first meeting  for 
the upcoming year. Items discussed included the 
Club’s plan for the year and additional activities 
that we might be able to pursue.  It is hoped to 
drawn from the submissions  received for the Pro-
ject Grants, due in by the 29 July 2011. 

For your diaries 

 

District 

Conference 

In Brisbane 

23-25 

September 

2011 
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The Board 

 
President:              Margaret Marshall 
Vice President:      Anne Vinning 
Corres. Sec:           Jenni Jolly 
Minutes Sec:         Anne Vinning 
Treasurer:              Karen Peterson 
Directors:               Maree Crawford 
     Kara Bowman       
     Maggie Williams 
                                Pam Beavis 

Gina Brosnan presents Salwa Marsh with her  
J M Klausman Award for 2011 

President’s UpdatePresident’s UpdatePresident’s UpdatePresident’s Update    Unable to attend a meeting? 

Ring Noreen to give apologies 

 
Please PHONE apologies for Dinner Meet-
ing  to Noreen Gorman on 3371 5752  

by 9.00 am on  
Friday 8 July 2011. 

(no emails please)  
   

Without an apology, payment of  
$40.00 is obligatory. 

 
If you are bringing guests to the Dinner 

Meeting  or if you have any special dietary 
requirements please let Noreen know.  

  

    Please wear your Name Badge!  

 Committees Meetings 

Status of Women Service 

Awards Sub-Committee 

 

Chair: – Gina Brosnan 
bros-

Meets prior 
to Dinner 
Meeting at 
USC 6pm. 

Service and LAA Sub-
Committee 
 

Chair: Jennie Watt 
jenniewatt@westnet.com.au 

Meeting held 
to consider 
applications 
as  
required 

Organisation, Membership 
and Classification 
 

Chair:  Pamela Beavis 
pambeavis@optusnet.com.au 

Meets prior 
to Dinner 
Meeting at 
USC 6pm. 

United Nations 
 

Chair: Patricia Rego 
p.rego@uq.edu.au 

Meets prior 
to Dinner 
Meeting at 
USC 6pm. 

Public Relations and  Commu-
nications 
 

Chair: Maggie Williams 
maggie.will1@bigpond.com 

Meets prior 
to Dinner 
Meeting at 
USC 6pm. 
 

 Parliamentarian 

Barbara Newton 

  

Members  on the moveMembers  on the moveMembers  on the moveMembers  on the move    

Karen Peterson has just returned from her holiday in 
Peru overcoming the effects of high altitude jour-
neying up to  Machu Picchu 
Mercia Ferrier is in New York hopefully returning in 
time for the Fair 
Pam Beavis has been lost many times in Vienna and 
enjoying kayaking in Croatia and will hopefully re-
turn this week  
Heather Mohay heads for Bangladesh next week. 
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International days 

coming up 

    

11 July 

World Population 

Day 

 

18 July  

Nelson Mandela 

International Day 

 

 

30 July 

International Day  

of Friendship 

 

 

 

    

 

A fundraising opportunity A fundraising opportunity A fundraising opportunity A fundraising opportunity ————    not to be missed !  not to be missed !  not to be missed !  not to be missed !      

Following the recent offer by the President of the Zonta Club of Brisbane giving us an opportunity 
to share their Sausage Sizzle fundraising venture on a bi-monthly basis, I visited the activity in full 
swing last Thursday morning.   
 
Three Zontians were on duty — one at the barbeque cooking the sausages, one with bread in hand 
receiving the sausage and onion and a third member handling the sales and receiving the money!  
These three were there for the first four hour shift of the day 7am to 11am and they were then re-
lieved by the second shift who would carry on the tasks from 11am to 3pm.    

 

There was much laughter and friendly exchange 

with the many customers as they ordered their 

sausage snack.  Each of the Zontians indicated 

that they were really enjoying the experience 

this venture provided as well as the fellowship 

that occurs during the time they all work to-

gether. 

 

As a fundraising activity it is proving to be most 

rewarding and an additional benefit is that the 

income is derived from the public rather than 

drawing heavily on club member resources. 

I would like to hear from members who would 

like to be part of this activity and can offer a regular 4 hour commitment once or twice every other 

month—a relatively small time commitment!   If you can assist please contact me by phone or 

email to indicate how you might support this venture in some way.                 Margaret Marshall 

Name BadgesName BadgesName BadgesName Badges    

District ConferenceDistrict ConferenceDistrict ConferenceDistrict Conference    

 
Are you planning to attend the 2011 
Conference to be held in Brisbane this 
year?   Our club is eligible to elect two 
Delegates and Alternates to vote on be-
half of the Club on motions proposed as 
Byelaw changes and Resolutions. 
Selection of delegates will occur at our 
next Dinner meeting. 

Have you ever attended a meeting of another Zonta Club? It can keep your attendance record look-
ing good as you can obtain a certificate of attendance from the Club you visit. (Some people are 
very proud of their attendance record and one person I know had an unbroken record of 25 years!) 
You are supposed to make contact with a Club beforehand to make sure you are in the numbers for 
catering and to ensure the meeting for that month isn’t a closed one for some reason. You do have 
to pay their usual meeting fee too. 
The Zonta International website can give you the District, Area and Club details. If you are headed 
for Europe for example you would look up District 29 which has 75 Clubs and covers England, 
France, Guadeloupe (no, it’s not an error), Germany, Russia, Scotland, Spain and The Netherlands. I 
have visited Zontians in the Aberdeen Area Club and the 2 other clubs in the UK are Guildford and 
London. The latter has a great website – http://zontalondon.org  . One advantage about the UK is 
they do speak English at their meetings (even in Aberdeen!) 

From the desk of Barbara Newton 

For our intrepid travelersFor our intrepid travelersFor our intrepid travelersFor our intrepid travelers    

Do you need a new name badge .... we are about 
to place an order. 
Please indicate your need to Pam Beavis  
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Committee 

   

News 

 

Zonta Fair 
Saturday 16 July 2011 

Robertson Park, Indooroopilly 
 

Only 1 week & 4 days to the Fair  
 

Things to bring to the Dinner Meeting 11 July 2011: 

 

- Contributions toward Monster Raffle 

- Items for the Silent Auction 

- Jewellery, toys and children’s games, lucky dip 

items 

- Clothing & Trash n Treasure  -  can be left at  
    Ann Jones’ place 33 Sisley St, St Lucia  

(in the area at the back of the complex) 

 

 Things to bring on the Day of the Fair: 

Cakes, sweets, muffins 

Pre sold Monster Raffle tickets 

Books 

Plants and produce (very helpful if mem-

bers could bring at least 2 plants) 

Trash n Treasure (already priced) 


